


ALL OF OUR WONDERFUL  

J-1 STUDENTS ARRIVED TO 

THE UNITED STATES TO BEGIN 

THEIR LIFE-CHANGING 

ADVENTURES! 



STUDENTS ARE BEGINNING TO FEEL AT HOME WITH THEIR HOST  

FAMILIES. THEY ARE ENJOYING SPENDING QUALITY TIME WITH THEM AND  

PARTICIPATING IN ACTIVITITES! 



MORE OF OUR FAVORITE 

               PICTURES! 



MORE OF OUR FAVORITE 

PICTURES CONTINUED! 



ENJOY YOURSELVES! 
We hope everyone has settled in to their new American lifestyles, enjoying time 

with your new friends and families, and that you are having a fantastic time! 
You have so much to look forward to in the months ahead. It’s fall, and in  

America that means Homecoming, Sports, and Holidays!  
Halloween, Thanksgiving, and Christmas are just around the corner! We hope 

you get to experience and appreciate some truly American activities and  
traditions with your friends and host families! 

 

SEND US YOUR PHOTOS! 

We cannot wait to see and hear all of the wonderful experiences you have over 
the next few months! Share your photos to rachelwalters@anbeducation.com 

and see them in our next January Newsletter!  
 
We would love to see… 
1. Homecoming & School Pride! 
2. Sports and clubs you participate in! 
3. Cooking with your family! 
4. Holiday fun and traditions! 
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